
 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 
I hope that you have all had a relaxing half term break and enjoyed 
spending time with your families. The children as always have returned 
to school with a great attitude towards their learning and they all look so 
smart. As the weather is certainly turning much colder please make sure 
that your child has a warm winter coat; which should be labelled as well 
as any hats, scarves and gloves as these can easily go missing.  
Have a lovely weekend and Happy Diwali 
to our families that are celebrating. 

Best wishes                    

 

 

Principal  

 
Congratulations 
I am sure that you will join me in sending Mr Westwood 
and his partner Nardhia heartfelt congratulations on the 
birth of their baby daughter; Havana.  
Havana arrived during half term weighing a healthy 7lbs 
and 6ozs and we are all looking forward to meeting her.  
 
 
After School Clubs  
Please note that our After School Clubs and Booster                     
sessions will finish promptly at 4.30pm. As the evenings are 
getting darker and in the interests of safety all children 
should be collected by an adult and should not be walking 
home on their own. The Choir Club for KS2 pupils only will 
be starting this Thursday and will run until Thursday 9th  
December.  
 
Go Play Sessions  
The Go Play sessions will be moving indoors from this week 
and will be taking place at various venues across Tipton. 
Please see the attached leaflet for more information.  
 
Parent Evening Meetings 
Thank you to all who attended the meetings before half term, the Year 
Five appointments will be scheduled for Wednesday 17th November.  
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The attendance above is the attendance for each 
year group for the previous week  

We reward all children with 100% attendance  
during the term with a prize.  

There is also a class reward prize for the class 
with the highest attendance through-

out the term.  

Diary Dates  Attendance 

    

YN  YR  Y1  

    

Y3  Y4  Y5 Y6 

 

94% 94% 95% 

94% 97% 94% 95% 

YN Brandon Langford 

YR Amelia Withers 

Y1 Aura-Mai O’Toole 

Y2 Evie Considine 

Y3 Ruby Fox 

Y4 Kiegan Cooper 

Y5 Ewere Okoh 

Y6 Lottie Oakley 

Principal Awards  

94%

2nd  November School re-opens 

5th November Remembrance Service 9am 
Bonfire Night theme lunch  

15th November Anti Bullying Week 
Y2 Phonics Screening Check Week 

19th November Children in Need  Non Uniform Day  

26th November  Christingle Service 9am 

7th December EYFS/KS1 Nativity 2pm 

8th December EYFS/KS1 Nativity 2pm 

9th December Christmas Lunch Day  

10th December Christmas Jumper Day  

17th  December School closes for the Christmas 
holiday 

4th January School re-opens for the Spring term 

28th January  Year 2 Class Worship 

7th February History Theme Week 

11th February Year 4 Class Worship 

18th February School closes for half term 

28th February School re-opens 

3rd March  World Book Day  

14th March Science Week begins 

18th March Year 3 Class Worship 

25th March Year 1 Class Worship 

28th March Nursery Parent Meeting Week 

29th March Parent Meetings 

30th March Parent Meetings 

8th April School closes for the Easter holiday 

25th April School re-opens for the Summer 
term 

2nd May Early Bank Holiday Celebration 
School closed 

6th May Year 5 Class Worship 

27th May Year 6 Class Worship  
School closes for half term 

13th June School re-opens 

22nd July School closes for the Summer 
holidays 

Times Tables Rock  
Star of the Week  

Spelling Shed                   
Star of the Week  

Beau Harris Thomas Murphy 

Top Times Tables Class  Top Spellings Class  

Year 3 Year 2 






